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ALLAN H. (BUD) SELIG
Commissioner of Baseball

David J. Fletcher, MD MPH FACOEM
Safeworks Illinois

1806 N. Market Street

Champaign, IL 61821

Dear Dr. Fletcher:

Thank you for your letter relative to Marge Follett.

Unfortunately, the All-Star Game is an extremely hectic period for me and I have many
scheduled events, so I really do not have time to have any more meetings. However, I am
very sensitive to the concerns Marge Follett has raised and I do thank you for your

thoughtfulness and kind invitation.

Thank you for taking time to write to me.

Allan H. Selig
Commissioner of BasebAll
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